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Dear Parents, 

 

You are invited into school on Tuesday the 21st of November at 9am, to meet a variety of nocturnal 

animals with your child. The event will last approximately 30 minutes and you will get a chance to 

take pictures of your child holding the animals. Please ask your child about this event as they are 

learning about this in school. 

 

Kind Regards, 

The Reception Team 
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